
ISSUED:  May 5, 2014 

 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UE 283 
 

In the Matter of 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY,  
 
Request for a General Rate Revision.  

  
 

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC COMMENT HEARING 

 

 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) has filed a request for a general rate revision 
with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon.  The Commission will hold a public 
comment hearing on the request as follows:   
 
 DATE: May 29, 2014 
 
     TIME: 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  
 
 PLACE: Jefferson High School 
  Cafeteria 
  5210 N. Kerby 
  Portland, OR  97217 
 
Customers of PGE and other interested persons may appear to provide comments to the 
Commissioners and the Administrative Law Judge presiding over the rate case.  Depending 
on turnout, the Commission may extend the hearing and place a time limit on individual 
comments.  Because the purpose of this meeting is to take comments from the public, 
there will be no formal presentations from PGE or any other party to the case. 
 
Customers can also obtain written information about PGE’s request and the rate case 
process used by the Commission.  Members of Commission Staff and representatives of 
PGE will also be available to answer individual questions.   
 
Interested persons not able to attend the public comment hearing may provide comments 
in writing to: 
 
 Attn.:  UE 283 
 Administrative Hearings Division 
 Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
 PO Box 1088 
 Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
or by telephone to:  Consumer Services Division 503-378-6600 or 1-800-522-2404, or 
electronically at:  http://www.puc.state.or.us/Pages/electric_gas/2014-PORTLAND-
GENERAL-ELECTRIC-%28PGE%29-RATE-CHANGE-REQUEST-UE-283.aspx 
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Customers may contact the Administrative Hearings Division for more information at 
(503) 378-6678 or e-mail (puc.hearings@state.or.us). 
 
 Dated this 5th day of May, 2014, at Salem, Oregon. 
 

Susan K. Ackerman 
_____________________ 

Chair 

John Savage 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Stephen M. Bloom 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

 
IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  
(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 
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